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4 March 2024 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y13 Student Finance, a Student and Parent/Carer Information Evening Wednesday 13 March, 
7.00pm – 7.30pm 
 
 
We are thrilled that almost all of our students who have applied to go to university have received 
at least one offer, with many receiving an offer from each institution that they applied to.  

We would like to invite you and your child to attend a University Student Finance Information 
Evening on Wednesday March 13 from 7.00pm - 7.30pm in the Sixth Form Centre. The evening 
will be led by a representative from The University of Surrey who will provide you with 
information about Student Finance and how to apply.  

If you are able to come to the information evening, please RSVP to  

sixthformoffice@theweald.org.uk in order to give us an accurate idea of numbers.  

Please be aware that there is a UCAS and Unifrog information evening for Year 12 parents in the 
Sixth Form Centre immediately prior to the Year 13 Finance presentation. We would therefore 
ask you to wait outside the room until the Year 12 parents have left and you are invited in.  
 
In order to ensure that you are directed to Sixth Form Centre, we ask that you enter the site via 
the Sixth Form entrance on Stane Street.  If you are arriving by car, you are welcome to park 
either in the bus lanes or in the Sixth Form Car Park just off Luxford Way, close to the school in a 
nearby housing area.  If you are on foot, please arrive at the Sixth Form entrance on Stane Street. 
  
If you have any questions regarding your child’s University application, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. I look forward to seeing you at the forthcoming UCAS Information evening. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  
Ms T Day 
Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Headteacher 
 


